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January 14, 2013 

 

GENERAL BULLETIN NO. 2-13 

To: Tribal Clients 

From: Sonosky, Chambers, Sachse, Endreson & Perry LLP 

Subject: Mary Pavel to become Senate Indian Affairs Committee Staff Director 

Mary Pavel, our partner and friend, has been selected to be the next Staff Director 

for the Senate Indian Affairs Committee.  Senator Maria Cantwell of Washington, the 

new Chairwoman of the Committee, announced the selection on Friday.  As Staff 

Director, Mary will work closely with Chairwoman Cantwell and the members of the 

Committee to shape and develop the Indian Affairs Committee’s agenda for the 

upcoming Congress.  

All of us at the firm will miss Mary’s daily presence, and the contribution that her 

integrity, judgment and dedication have made to the work of the firm.  At the same time, 

we are pleased that she will now have the opportunity to make positive changes in Indian 

affairs through her work as Staff Director of the Indian Affairs Committee.   

As clients of the firm, we are sure you join us in wishing Mary all the best in her 

new position.  

Respectfully submitted, 
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